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This email is best viewed by clicking the 
'view in a web browser' link above 

Dear , 

In February this year, the trustee of Group 

Super announced its intention to work 

towards a merger with Australian 

Retirement Trust. 

Both trustees are currently undertaking due 

diligence to determine if the merger is in the 

best interests of members of both funds.  

Quick links  

Merger hub 

Australian Retirement Trust 

Answers to your questions about the merger 
We understand you may have questions about the merger. In the following videos, Scott 

Durbin, Group Super’s CEO, answers the most frequently asked questions we’ve received 

from our Accumulate Plus members. 

Click on the links below to access the videos 
These video links may not be accessible within the the CBA network. If you are having 

difficulties accessing the videos you can view them at oursuperfund.com.au/merger on our 

merger page. 

  
Video 1 

Why the trustee made the decision to work towards a merger with Australian 

Retirement Trust and how the transfer will occur.       

Video 2 

  What this means for your member benefits, investment options, performance 

and access to financial advice.     

Video 3 

  What this means if you currently have insurance and the fees that will apply 

following the merger.       
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Where to find out more 

You can always find more information and answers to other questions about the merger by 

visiting www.oursuperfund.com.au/merger where you’ll find a dedicated section for 

Accumulate Plus members. 

Or give us a call on 1800 023 928 between 8am and 7pm (AEST/AEDT) Monday to Friday, 

or +61 8306 0977 if you are calling from overseas. 

Kind regards, 

The Group Super team  

1800 023 928 

(8am-7pm AEST) 
Contact us oursuperfund.com.au 
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